
 

 

12th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Next week, your children will sit their SATs tests. We know that each and every one of member of year 

6 has worked hard this year. Nevertheless, we wish the children the best of luck. We hope that upon 

opening the tests they feel confident to tackle anything. The timetable for next week are as follows: 

Monday 13th May – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar tests 1 and 2 

Tuesday 14th May – Reading test 

Wednesday 15th May – Maths – Arithmetic (paper 1) and Reasoning (paper 2) 

Thursday 16th May – Maths – Reasoning (paper3) 

If you would like more information on how pupils’ personal data will be used, please refer to our Trust’s 

privacy notice on the website. 

Year 6, we have watched you all grow into confident, kind, funny and interesting young people, who show 

every day how committed you are to learning. We have heard/watched you: discuss revision plans; provide 

invaluable support to each other with generosity and patience and have marvelled at attending tutoring 

sessions to gain further knowledge. You have done all of this with smiles on your faces and you have 

genuinely impressed me every single day.  

As a school, we are all incredibly proud of the progress you have made not only academically but 

personally too. We remember the moments from the tiny reception versions of you ready to explore the 

sand, water and paint. Now, we see the determined grown-up versions of you. 

We know you will grow up to be amazing individuals.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Vincent 

 
 

 


